
                                                              Bulletin Announcements  
                                                                     March 20, 2022 

The Sanctuary flowers today, are given to the glory of God, by Janie Black in memory of her son, 

Douglas Black who joined the church triumphant on March 19, 2019. 

The Potter’s Hand group will meet on Saturday, March 26, in Struble Fellowship Hall at 9:30 am.  

Please contact Helen DeBevoise at helenparklake@gmail.com for more information. 

Praying the Psalms Study in Lent 
Wednesdays, continuing through April 6 

6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 
(Struble Fellowship Hall) 

 

Join us on Wednesday nights in Lent, beginning March 9th,  as we study the Psalms from 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm 
in Struble Fellowship Hall.  We will have a light meal for those who pre-sign up for dinner, or bring your own 
bag supper!  Please contact Carol Bookhardt at carolparklake@gmail.com to RSVP for dinner by Monday.   

Sunday School for Tweens,   
“Teach Me to Worship:  Kids Worship Experience” 
 Led by Tony Boada Davila 
“Teach Me to Worship”  helps Park Lake’s “tween” aged kids transition to the worship 

service by learning and understanding the different elements that make up the worship service.  The class 
meets every other Sunday, in the church library downstairs, in the Sanctuary building, at 10:00 am.  
  Please contact Tony Boada Davila at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com for more information. 

March—PRAISE, Psalm 146:1-2 
March 20th Paul and Silas Praise God 

Park Lake Young Adults (18-30) will be meeting in March and April to read and discuss 

"Liturgy of the Ordinary" by Tish Harrison Warren.  We will meet via Zoom.  Dates 

TBA.  Please contact Erin Cook at erincook987@gmail.com,  if you are interested in joining 

us for this study.   

Page Turners Book Club, CHANGED MEETING TIME AND DATE FOR MARCH, Thursday, March 31, 
2022, 1:00 pm, Koinonia room, (downstairs, Sanctuary building) March book: Magpie Murders by 
Anthony Horowitz, contact Anne Gardepe annegard64@gmail.com for meeting details. 

 FOOD COLLECTION  
for WASHINGTON SHORES PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH FOOD PANTRY 

(low stock items in bold) 

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

*Food items: 
Food with pop tops 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Cereal 

       The next food collection days will be:     
 Tuesday, March 22 

     Please bring non-perishable donations to 
the circle drive at the West side entrance of the 

Sanctuary, off of Highland.   
Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give to 

those in need in our community. 

*please check expiration 
dates on food items before 

donating. 

mailto:erincook987@gmail.com


Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                 Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                Sebber Banda 
                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 

Pledged Income  

Thru  01/31/22  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  01/31/22 

Budget  $42,689 Budget  $4,167  

Actual  $24,714 Actual  $6,645 

Difference $17,975 Difference $2,478 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  01/31/22 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $52,477 $53,551 ($1,074) 

Actual  $39,119  $46,739 ($7,620) 

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

Easter Basket Ministry  
                                       Sponsor an Easter Basket for Grace! 

 
Park Lake is sponsoring Easter Baskets for the pediatric patients at Grace Medical Home, one 
of Park Lake’s mission partners. Park Lake will be donating Easter baskets with candy, crafts, 
toys and Easter books to the children during Holy Week.  
Sponsors are needed! A sponsorship is $25 per basket. 
 

Donations may be sent to the church office, placed in the collection plate, made on the 
plpc.org Giving tab, or given to Erin Cook or Anne Vercheski. 

 

Saturday, April 16, 2022 
9:45 am – 11:00 am 

Fellowship Hall & outside in the Courtyard 
Fun for Families! 

Crafts, Easter story, games  
Toddler friendly! 

Infants through 5th grade welcome! 
 

Remember to bring your 
Easter Basket! 

Would you,  
Could you help us 
fill our Easter baskets? 
Donations needed for 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Single wrapped, 
 non-chocolate 
(chocolate is yummy, 
but it melts too quickly!) 
Bring to Park Lake 
By Sunday, April 10.  
 

Thank you for your contributions! 

2022 Annual Children’s  
Egg Hunt 

Sponsored by the 
 Christian Education 

Committee 


